GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
GRAND COUNTY SPECIAL SERVICE WATER DISTRICT

Regular Meeting —-———--rmememreom e e February 13, 1992

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, ATTENDANCE
D, L. Taylor at 7:00 A.M. at the District office. Other
Board members present were Bobble Domenick, Gary Wilson,
John Groo and Karl Tangren.

Special Service Digtrict members present were D.L.
Taylor, George White, Dan Holyoak and Gary Wilson.

Others present were Gary Holyocak, Dale Pierson and
Marsha Modine.

After calling for additions or corrections to the MINUTES
minutes of the meeting of January 23, 1992, the Chair
declared the minutes approved as circulated to the Board.

Marsha handed out Gary Holyoak's letter regarding GARY HOLYCAK
hig overuse of 1991 Irrigation Water. After discussion and IRRIGATION
Gary's explanation, George moved that the Board waive Gary's WATER OVERUSE
1991 irrigation overuse fee. Dan seconded. MOTION CARRIED.

Bobbie Domenick moved that Dale read the shared meters once
a month during the irrigation season. Gary seconded. MO-
TION CARRIED.

The Board reviewed the Irrigation Sales report. IRRIGATION
They questioned those users moving water to properties other WATER SALES
than that for which it was purchased. It was suggested that REPORT
if this becomes a problem, the Board would have to set
policy concerning movement of water,

D. L. brought up the proposed policy which would PROPOSED
allow the trading of Moab Irrigation Co. shares to the Dis- POLICY FOR
trict for irrigation water, D. L. suggested we either write M.I.C. STOCK
the Div of Water Rights again or ask for an appointment - TRADE
gince they have failed to answer our letter. Dale said that
Larry Anderson with Div of Water Resources feels that we did
the project based upon the ability to create more water and
that there is a discrepancy between Div of Water Rights and
Div of Water Resources figures which needs to be cleared up.

All our figures have been based upon the figures that we got
from the Div of Water Resources. D.L. suggested writing
Larry a letter and reminding him of the 1letter to Div of
Water Rights (we sent him a copy). Dan asked why we
couldn't store water for Moab Irrigation Co. shareholders in
the reservoir. This was discussed and the decision was made
to wait until the Div of Water Rights answers our letter con-
cerning existing water rights. Dale was asked to write to
Larry Anderson asking for his opinion. The question is
whether the water that we divert in the winter is part of
the total AF diversion right. We do not pay Bob Byrnes for
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our winter water dlversmr?ur-/p%rfgptw%ﬁe% are based on waterM.I.C. STOCK

diverted from 3/15 to 11/1l. The acre foot amount is never TRADE POLICY -
identified in the decree. (Cont.)

Bobbie moved checks be approved. George seconded. CHECK APPROVAL
MOTION CARRIED.

The meeting adjourned at 8:12 a.m. ADJOURNMENT

ATTEST:

D. L. Taylo,r, Cyfrman

LiZrmm—

Tale Pierson, Sec'y/Treasurer

*corrected 3/12/92



